From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 26 November 2014 09:13
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 14/01841/REM Land for commercial units, Longford Park

Caroline

This is just a sketch scheme but it isn’t shown in context with its surroundings so is difficult to comment on.

Unit 12 is very close to plot 177 and since it is a large building might well overshadow it. 

It looks as though the rear of units 1 and 2 face onto a road, worse the main feature on the corner seems to be the electricity sub-station.  Surely buildings should make a statement on the corner and take you round it visually. The sub-station should be concealed at the rear of the site.

Judith  

Judith Ward

Landscape Planning Officer

